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	Media_Release_Text_1: Victim in Highway 94 Homicide Identified

On Sunday, July 22, 2018, at approximately 6:45 AM, the Sheriff's Office received a call of a shooting. Deputies responded to a local hospital where they learned a victim was shot and another was deceased in the 12,000 block of Highway 94.

Deputies responded to the address on Highway 94 and discovered a deceased male. Detectives responded and began to process the scene.

The victim has been identified as Gustavo Del Sol Sanchez DOB: 12-16-71. The cause and manner of death will be determined by the Coroner's Office once they have received all the information to make a ruling.

We would like to express our deepest condolences to the family and friends of Mr. Del Sol Sanchez.

This is still an ongoing investigation.  If you see anything suspicious or out of the ordinary, please contact Detective Mark Riley at 719-520-7557 or markriley@elpasoco.com.
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